
2018 Winter Player Registration 
 

 

Dear Parents/Players, 

 

With the new 2018 Winter Season quickly approaching (begins 21st April), it's now time to prepare for 

your child/s “Player Registration Payment”. 

Note: Registration fees are a one off payment which includes the player/s weekly team sheet payment.     

(All team sheets will be pre-paid in advance by the club) 

 

For all Registration information, please click on the Player Registration Tab then Registration Fees. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact Russell on 0409177721 or 

Natalie Pellizzer on 0417350342 


